
Have your say on the future of general 
practice in North Queensland
Northern Queensland Primary Health Network (NQPHN) invites all North Queensland general practitioners to submit 
an expression of interest (EOI) to participate in the first 2022 NQPHN GP focus groups. 

GP Focus Group EOI

The GP focus groups will provide GPs with a safe and 
interactive place to have a voice and provide feedback  
to NQPHN. 

The focus groups also provide a valuable platform for 
NQPHN to share:

»	 changes to how we work 

»	 important reform information

»	 outcomes of local PHN work. 

It is well documented that a well-resourced general 
practice sector is essential to addressing the existing and 
future challenges facing the Australian health system.
 

This will be the first focus group in a set of two NQPHN 
GP focus groups for 2022, and will target conversations 
with GPs about what is required in general practice to 
address longstanding issues facing patients, the general 
practice team, and funders. 

These focus groups will take place across the NQPHN 
region in Mackay, Townsville, and Cairns, with both 
in person and virtual options. A light supper will be 
provided at in person sessions. 

Register to attend by completing the online expression 
of interest registration form at the QR code below.

Proposed dates - July 2022
Cairns: Tuesday 5 July 2022
Townsville: Wednesday 20 July 2022
Mackay: Thursday 28 July 2022

Scan the QR Code to 
register or click here 
to find out more.

e: support@nqphn.com.au   w: nqphn.com.au

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9266NCJ
mailto:support%40nqphn.com.au?subject=
http://nqphn.com.au

